
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

 

3:30pm 

EASTER 
EGGS-hibition 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Tag Rugby 
END OF 
TERM 

School closes 
at 2pm  

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Ball games 

PTA Easter 
Disco 

Class 
Attendance 
percentage 

Owls 91.3% 

Wrens 95.7% 

Woodpeckers 91.3% 

Kingfishers 93.6% 

Merlins 90.3% 

Robins 90.3% 

Herons 87.3% 

Whole School 91.4% 

Newsletter feedback 

We would like to find out how 
useful our newsletter is. Please 

complete this VERY SHORT online 
form to say whether you have read 

the newsletter this week! 
 

CLICK HERE 

Message from the 

Headteacher 

 

As I said at the Y3/4 showcase, Lambs Lane 

has been a bit of a bug hotel recently, with 

more and more pupils and staff being off sick 

as the week has gone on. Hopefully, as the 

weather begins to improve, we will all stop 

coughing and things might settle down. We 

have another busy week to finish the term. 

Don't forget to book your tickets for the 

Easter Disco and it is WASMA on Sunday. I 

am looking forward to hearing the schools 

choir at the Hexagon; it is always such a 

joyous event. Have a good weekend.  

 

Sharon Finn 

Minutes missed of school 
due to lateness 

This week we have had  326 
minutes (5hrs 26 mins) of lost learn-
ing due to lateness. 23 pupils were  

late this week. 

HAPPY EASTER EVERYONE! 

https://forms.office.com/e/W1xJcA7691


 

In PSHE this term, we are looking at the theme: 

Healthy Me 

The children have been discussing the 
importance of keeping clean – especially 
washing their hands! Can you create a ‘Keep 
your hands clean’ poster for your classroom? 

How many animals can you find in this painting? What other 
creatures might be hiding here? 
 
Do you think this is a real place or an imaginary place? Why? 
 
Imagine you are traveling to this jungle. What would you 

Artist: Henri Rousseau, Tropical Forest with Monkeys 

Click here to find out 
about the artist and see 
the artwork bigger! 

On-line Safety information: 

Click here 

Change of Menu 

As Thursday 28th March is the last 
day of term the menu will change to 
Fish and Chips. 

Please not that the new Spring/
Summer menu will be available from 
Monday 15th April.   You can see 
this by  follow the link below to the 
school website: 

Spring Summer Menu 

PTA Easter Disco 

The PTA are hosting an Easter Disco on Wednesday 27th March. If 
you are able to volunteer to help at this event please contact the 
school office. 

Event times: 

KS1 - 16.30 - 17.45 
KS2 - 18.15 - 19.45 
£5 Entry—includes disco, party food buffet, unlimited squash and 
Easter craft activities. Children will also be able to purchase from the 
tuck shop & pocket-money stall. Tickets are available on your Arbor 
app—in the school shop. 

 

Arbor Communications 

How we communicate with parents: 

Email—Emails sent from Arbor will go straight to 
your email account. This is our most frequent form 
of communication. 

In App Message—We use this to send you reminders 
or short snippets of information. In general  if you 
do not see these messages , Arbor will automatically 
send you an SMS. 

SMS—We use this form of communication when we 
need to get a message to you urgently or immediately 

Egg-cellent Easter Competition 

Don’t forget your entries into the Egg-citing Easter 
competition. We would like you to use your creative skills to 
decorate an egg. The egg must be hard boiled and in its shell. 
The shell can be coloured or you may choose to decorate it in 
other ways. 

The egg can be placed within a setting but this must be no 
bigger than A5. Your egg entry must be given a name and there 
will be prizes for the most original ideas – e.g. a marathon 
running egg may be entitled ‘Egghausted’ ‘All entries must be in 
school by Tuesday 26th March. They will be judged and will 
be eggs-hibited in the hall from 3:30pm. 

Henri%20Rousseau,%20Tropical%20Forest%20with%20Monkeys
Henri%20Rousseau,%20Tropical%20Forest%20with%20Monkeys
Henri%20Rousseau,%20Tropical%20Forest%20with%20Monkeys
https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/bloqs/parent-support/online-safety/
https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Spring-Summer-Menu-2024.pdf


We all had a wonderful trip to Marwell Zoo 
yesterday—and the weather held out for us! 

The children loved seeing all the different 
animals and learning about them. A few 
favourites were the giraffes, the snow leopard, 
the meerkats and the tiger (who we saw eating 
his lunch!) 

I was extremely proud of all the children. They 
were well-behaved and coped brilliantly with all 
the walking! Thank you for a lovely trip Owls! 



Check out the Picture Newspaper 
on our website: Click Here 

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/bloqs/home-learning/picture-news/



